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LILOYD'S REGISTIER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

25th July, 1960.

Dear Sir,

Motorship "FORT HEARNE"

I duly received your letter of the 4th instant
and have since submitted this case to the Committee
for consideration. In the special circumstances
mentioned by you, they have decided to agree to the
Screwshaft Survey being deferred until the next
Docking Survey to be effected in Vancouver about
June, 1962.

The remarks contained in Mr. Moorcroft's letter
of the 27th June are noted, but so far as his inspec-
tion of the hull is concerned, it will be very
helpful if he will be good enough to detail the various
parts seen by him so as to complete our records here.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Principal Surveyor,
MONTREAL.
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